
 
 
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 

Supreme Court 

Manila 
 

Office of the Bar Confidant 
 

NOTICE TO THE 2022 BAR EXAMINEES 

 

Re: NOTICE OF ADMISSION and 

HONOR CODE and COVID-19 LIABILITY WAIVER 

  

 

Please be informed that the Office of the Bar Confidant (OBC) has already sent out the 

Notices of Admission (NOA) as well as the Honor Code and COVID-19 Liability Waiver to the 

examinees through email.  These documents are also available for download in their respective 

Bar Personal Login Unified System (Bar PLUS) accounts. 

 
Examinees who did not receive their NOA and/or Honor Code and COVID-19 Liability 

Waiver either through email or in their Bar PLUS accounts should immediately inform the OBC 

Help Desk by calling (02) 8552-96-90 / (02) 8552-96-42, or accomplishing the online form via 

https://bit.ly/2022BarExamHelpDesk by choosing “Bar PLUS – NOA and Honor Code.” 

 
Examinees who have received all documents are advised to check if the information 

contained therein are accurate. In case of corrections or discrepancies in your documents, please 

inform the OBC Help Desk immediately through the online form and attach a copy of the document 

or documents that should be corrected for our reference. 

 
For your information and guidance. 

 
October 27, 2022. 

 

 

 

AMOR P. ENTILA 

Officer-in-Charge 

https://bit.ly/2022BarExamHelpDesk

